From: Stewart, Matthew
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 8:34 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Amendments to the Governmental Ethics Ordinance
Steve, I accepted free registration to the 2013 ACT Expo (www.actexpo.com) conference held last week in DC. It would have been $275 had I registered in advance as a fleet manager member of a Clean Cities coalition, which was the lowest rate available to me. Please let me know if you need additional information.
 

Thank you,
matt
 

Matt Stewart | Sr. Automotive Equipment Analyst 
City of Chicago | Dept of Fleet and Facility Management 
Bureau of Fleet Operations | Equipment Project Management
